
 
SUBSTITUTION OF ATTORNEYS OR ASSIGNMENT OF CONTRACT 

 

The attorney with whom a contract has been entered to provide indigent defense services 

should not sub-contract with another firm or attorney to provide representation. If the contract 

is with a firm or office, only those attorneys in the firm or office who have been approved by The 

Commission to provide representation shall provide representation under the contract.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adopted at the October 27th, 2006 Meeting 


